
Meeting called to order at 5:00 PM PST October 3, 2017 
  
Members present on call: Niki, Betty, Eran, Maryan with Ron W. as ILR BOD 
Liaison 
 
Betty will contact Gladys Morits in Virginia about joining our ILR Fleece 
Committee as a member. Betty will tell her to send a resume' to Ron 
Wilkinson on the ILR BOD if she agrees to join us. 
 
Re: Annual Fleece Judges Test, a  letter being sent to the ILR BOD. 
 
UAP Fleece Championships: This was approved three years ago when 
Rawna was on the Fleece Committee. The scores should count, not the 
numbers in account (not sure what was meant here). This was in the 
Guidelines but was never enacted. Ron will bring this up to the BOD. Update 
from Ron: He has talked to Susan at the ILR about this and hopefully it is 
being taken care of, hopefully it can be retroactive. 
 
Discussion concerning Fleece and teaching judges: Gogi Villaneava (SP) is 
an ALSA Fleece judge who may be able to get certified as an ILR Fleece 
judge. She is from the Medford area (?) and has a teaching degree besides 
having her own yarn shop. Gogi judged the Denver Stock Show Fleece 
classes, and when she took the ALSA Fleece clinic she received the highest 
score. Maryan agreed to contact her and see if we could get her accepted as 
an ILR Fleece judge.  
 


